
 

Drive Clean Taxi Voucher Deadline 
Extended 

 

Deadline for Applications: June 30, 2017 

Drive Clean Chicago has extended the deadline for Drive Clean Taxi voucher incentive 
requests. The new deadline for applications is June 30, 2017.   
 

Chicago’s taxi, livery, and other public passenger vehicle operators regulated by 
Business Affairs and Consumer Protection are eligible to apply for up to $10,000 in 
incentives to transition into an alternative fuel vehicle. Applicants can apply the 
incentives toward an eligible Compressed Natural Gas (CNG) vehicle conversion or 
toward the incremental cost of a new CNG or battery electric vehicle (EV).  

For more information on Drive Clean Chicago and its three voucher programs, along 
with updated available incentive amounts, please visit our website at 
www.drivecleanchicago.com.  

Thank you for being a part in advancing sustainable transportation in Chicago! 

 

http://cts.vresp.com/c/?CALSTART/eccf3921ed/6d377a8565/cd24c19bb7

